
 

 

Zagreb – 23 September 2010                                                    

 

T-Hrvatski Telekom 
 

 

Changes in employees’ representative in the Supervisory Board 
 
T-Hrvatski Telekom (Reuters: THTC.L, HT.ZA; Bloomberg: THTC LI, HTRA CZ), Croatia’s leading 
telecommunications provider, announces that Josip Pupić has resigned as Workers’ Representative on 
the Supervisory Board of HT and will step down from his role on 31 December 2010.  
 
His post will be taken by Juko Cikojević, who was appointed to the Supervisory Board following a 
meeting of the Workers’ Council held on 23 September 2010, pursuant to Article 15 of the Articles of 
Association of Hrvatski Telekom d.d.  
 
Mr. Pupić was first appointed to the Supervisory Board in 2004, being reappointed in 2008. Formerly 
president of the HST - Croatian Union of Telecommunications, the largest union at  
T-HT, he represented the interests of all the Company’s employees in all matters of concern to the 
Supervisory Board.   
 
His successor, Mr. Juko Cikojević, is a prominent member of the Workers’ Council and was appointed 
president of the HST - Croatian Union of Telecommunications in 2008. 
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About T-Hrvatski Telekom   
 
T-Hrvatski Telekom (T-HT) is the leading provider of telecommunication services in Croatia, serving 
more than 1.4 million fixed lines, nearly 2.8 million mobile subscribers and more than 580,000 
broadband connections through its Residential and Business divisions. 
 
Since its initial public offering in October 2007, T-HT shares have traded on the Zagreb Stock Exchange, 
with global depositary receipts trading on the London Stock Exchange. Deutsche Telekom AG owns 
51% of T-HT’s shares, with the War Veterans’ Fund owns 7% and the Government of the Republic of 
Croatia holds 3.5%. The remaining free float is in the hands of private and institutional investors.  


